
NOVEMBER 4, 2020 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
2021 Water Rate         7:05 P.M. 
 
Present:  Supervisor Post 

Deputy Supervisor Underhill  
Councilwoman White 

   Councilwoman Michalak 
   Councilman Zambito 
 
Others Present: Town Clerk Morasco 

Deputy Town Clerk Sauka 
   Alecia Kaus, Video News Reporter 
   Brian Quinn, Daily News Reporter 
   Michael Shultz 
   Loren Clark 
 

   
 Supervisor Post called the Public Hearing to order at 7:05 P.M. and opened the 
meeting for public comment on the 2021 Water Rate as published in the Daily News.  
 

Loren Clark asked if the rate was increasing.   The rate is decreasing.  Again, the 
Supervisor reiterated that the Town is maintaining a stable rate due to the industrial 
partners and the contribution to the water fund based on usage.  Industrial users require 
less service but have more usage.  
 
 Supervisor Post declared the Public Hearing closed at 7:08 P.M. as no one else 
spoke for or against the 2021 Water Rate. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Teressa M. Morasco 
       Town Clerk 
 
 


